St. Bridget School

Mission

St. Bridget School provides an excellent Catholic education in an environment where the message of Jesus Christ is taught, lived and shared.



Irish Times

Learning Through Christ's Love

5 B's: Be Caring

Be Fair

Be Respectful

Be Responsible

Be Trustworthy

Calendar of Events

News & Information

May 27, 2022

May 30

No School—Memorial Day

May 31

Last Day PK 3's

June I

Last Day PK 4's

June 2

Culvers Hot Lunch

Field Day

June 3

Last Day K-7

Spirit wear Day—only St. Bridget Uniform Shorts may be worn.

11:25 Dismissal

No Aftercare



August 14

PK & K Meet & Greet

August 17

1st Day of School

PK4-8

11:25 Dismissal

August 18

1st Day of School PK3's



Entertainment: Felix and Fingers Dueling Pianos

You are formally invited to attend this year's Grove & Gold Gala under the lights at Boylan Catholic Hojh School, We are excited to gother once again as a Boylan community to have an evening of fun as we support our amazing students.

To RSVP and register by Saturday, may 28, please visit boylan.org/gala or call the Advancement Office at 815-566-8001



2022-2023 School Supplies Lists are posted!

You may purchase your own supplies or you may order pre-packaged school supplies again this year. For your convenience, there is a link to 1st Day School Supplies on School Speak under Announcements. You may also go directly to their website:

www.IstDaySchoolSupplies.com. Last day to order is July I. All orders will be delivered to your home.

Field Day-June 2!!

Super Hero Games 8:30—10:30 am Olympic Games 1:00—3:00 pm

Team Hulk Green—Kindergarten
Team Batman Yellow—Ist Grade
Team Spiderman Red—2nd Grade
Team Superman Blue—3rd Grade

Team Red—4th Grade Team White—5th Grade Team Blue—6th Grade Team Green—7th Grade

Students dress in their team color. Out of Uniform rules apply—the only shorts allowed are St. Bridget uniform shorts. Sweats and jeans may be worn.

Volunteer Sign Ups will be posted on School Speak.

Congratulations to our St. Bridget School Class of 2022!

Molly Armato, Crystal Ayala, Brody Bowers, Julissa Davis, Cuinn Donnellan, Nathan Evans, Gabriel Fransen, Joaquin Gahan, Lucas Harkness, Kasey Hughes, James Jordan, Mason Keller, Christian Kennedy, Hannah King, Antony Kreeton, Camren Lewandowski, Blake Livingston, Gianna McGraw, Addyson McWilliams, Desiree' Moore, Isabelle Neuschwander, Tina Ngo, Nathaniel Nooner, Margaret O'Brien, Noah Osborne, Frank Parnello, Makayla Rose, Thomas Rose, Ezekiel Schmidt, Zoey Schmidt, Autumn Smith, Molly Swigert, Gabriel Vernetti, Ryan Welch

"The future is all yours now. Go for it! May the Lord bless your steps and watch over you."



Dear Parents,

We're winding down. In some ways the year has flown by and on the other hand seemed to last forever. Some students have rebounded with resilience. Some are still figuring it out after the pandemic and seem to be about 1.5 to 2 years behind in maturity and social skills. The academic performance of some is understandably delayed as well. Some are still working on polite interactions with fellow students and respect for authority figures. Some of us adults are still figuring it out. Teachers are recovering. We are all looking forward to a sense of normalcy in the fall. There will be a couple staff changes. We thank Mrs. Roby for sharing her love of music with the students. She will stay on as a member of the school community and help with technology when requested but she will step down as music teacher. Sr. Mary Kay will continue one more year and teach a few math classes before retiring next summer. Amy Davis will join the staff in the junior high and bring her background in math and science and STEM. She has subbed this year and has impressive credentials and experience. Emily Warmoth will join our preschool teaching staff. She has been an invaluable aide in many areas this year.

We held an Active Intruder Drill yesterday. It was planned in advance and just coincidence with the horrific event in Uvalde Texas this week. It is heartbreaking that we have to practice for such possibilities with our students but the reality is evident. Officer Cavazos was present to give feedback. I presented a scenario to the teachers over the intercom and told the students to stop, look at their teacher and listen to them for directions. The teachers needed to decide, based on the proposed point of entry, whether to lock down in the room or flee the building. What a responsibility these faith-filled, dedicated people have! Even though it was announced as a practice, it was unsettling and eerie. Officer Cavazos and I went door to door to check the locks, visibility into classroom windows, etc. Afterward the teachers debriefed with their students. We cannot be completely prepared for any possible scenario but practicing is still prudent.

The 8th graders graduated on Tuesday Night this week. Prior to that they enjoyed a dinner and dance on Monday night, thanks once again to the generosity of Backyard Grill and Bar. Eat there. Our band students gave a concert on Tuesday morning. Thank you to Mr. Nelson for his perseverance this year despite illness. There are so many benefits to music education for students. The 3rd graders attended a field trip to Severson Dells Thursday. Several classes had a SuperKids day today and dressed as Super Kids characters. Next week we will have Field Day on Thursday. It's great to be experiencing some of the annual events. Hot lunches have been fast and furious this month. Thank you to Mary Ann Cooke and her reliable helpers for being the muscle behind the hot lunches and to Patty D'Amico for scheduling them behind the scenes. Mary Ann also manages the uniform cupboard and sales. We are blessed with parents and grandparents who involve themselves in the school and selflessly assist when needed. Our priests and youth ministers are an integral part of the school week encouraging students in their faith life.

Thank you for your support this year. It definitely takes a village. We've got a pretty great school. Thanks for entrusting us along the journey of your child's education and faith formation. A couple teachers will be tutoring this summer if you feel your child could use some reinforcement. Contact them directly: Mrs. Daubert kdaubert@stbridgetlovespark.org
Mrs. Maryott lmaryott:@stbridgetlovespark.org

Enjoy the holiday weekend. Mary

See you at Mass